4 Turkey Hill Road Newtown, CT 06470 Tel (203) 270-4300 Fax (203) 426-9968

Fred Hurley, *Director*



Marianne Brown,
Chairman
Louis Carbone
George Hill
Alan Shepard
Eugene Vetrano
Richard Zang
Carl Zencey

THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY

The Water and Sewer Authority held a Public Hearing on Thursday, August 10, 2017 at the Wastewater Treatment Plant, 24 Commerce Rd, Newtown, CT pursuant to §690-32 of the Town Code concerning the sewer service extension and proposed Benefit Assessment of \$16,609 for property at 119 Mt. Pleasant Rd. Vice Chairman Gene Vetrano called the hearing to order at 7:00 pm.

Present – Gene Vetrano, George Hill, Louis Carbone, Alan Shepard, Richard Zang, Carl Zencey.

Absent – Marianne Brown

Also Present – Director of Public Works, Fred Hurley, and one member of the press

Public Participation – None

The hearing was closed at 7:04 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Richard Zang, Member